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Victim of Identity Theft?  Check out the FTC’s website 

https://identitytheft.gov 
	
Millions of Americans have been victims of identity theft. And until now, there has 
not been a single site where they can quickly file an official complaint, and then 
get real, personalized help. On January 28, 2016, FTC made an announcement 
of their new web site, to assist victims of Identity Theft. The purpose of the site is 
to  “allow consumers who are victims of identity theft to rapidly file a complaint with 
the FTC and then get a personalized guide to recovery that helps streamline many of 
the steps involved.” 
 
 
For more information, visit the above FTC website. 

 
	


